
No Show Policy 
 
It is our office policy that we be notified 24 hours in advance if you are unable to keep a 
scheduled appointment or if you need to reschedule an already existing appointment.  
Failure to give us proper notice may result in a charge for that missed or vacant 
appointment slot. 
 
Our office is open on 
- Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 8:00am to 6:00pm 
- Wednesday 8:00am to 7:00pm 
- Friday 8:00am to 5:00pm 


